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Wednesday 4th January 2023 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
During the first half of the Spring Term, our classes will begin a series of lessons on Relationship and 
Sex Education (RSE). The following areas will be covered:  
 

 Human sexuality 
 Love in different relationships 
 Parenthood and marriage 
 Puberty and how the body changes 
 Conception and pregnancy 

 
We will be showing the DVD, Channel 4 Living and Growing Series: 

 Unit 2 Programme 4: Changes (Year 6 content) 
 

We have a copy of the Living and Growing DVD available for parents to borrow, if you wish to discuss 
any of the above topics in more detail at home. The DVD can be obtained from the office. 
 
Lessons will be taught in whole class groups by class teachers. During this time the children will have 
the opportunity to ask questions and discuss points with their teachers, in private if necessary. 
 
If you would like any further information about the content of the RSE lessons, please do not hesitate 
to contact your child’s class teacher. The school’s RSE policy can be accessed here and is also 
available to download via our website. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Dominic, Jo and Nora 
Class Teachers 

https://www.kilmorieschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/_policies/Relationships-and-Sex-policy-DEC2020-ratified.pdf

